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Summer Term 

 

NEXT DINNER MENU is  

New Summer Term Menu 

Week 2 

Click here  
 

 

 

Diary Dates 

06.06.17  Return to school  

08.06.17  Y2 Mini Games 

10.06.17 PTA Summer Party 

14.06.17 KS1/R Sport Day Morning 

 KS2 Sports Day Afternoon 

16.06.17 PTA Father’s Day 

19.06.17 Junior Music Festival 

23.06.17  Non-Uniform Day 

 FS Learning Journey, 

 3.30-3.45 pm 

 Upper School PTA Disco 

24.06.17 PTA Inflatable Day 

04.07.17 Summer Concert 

 “Gotta Dance Show” 

05.07.17 Visit to Layer Marney, KS1 

11.07.17 Year 6 Production 

13.07.17 Thankyou Afternoon Tea/

 Party  -  Year 6 

15.07.17 The PTA Summer Ball 

18.07.17 Y6 Bradwell Trip 

20.07.17 Leavers Service, 6.30 pm  

 Cathedral 

21.07.17 Leavers Trophy Assembly 

 9am 

 End of term Blessing 2:50pm 

 Break Up for Summer 

04.09.17 Non-Pupil Day 

05.19.17 Autumn Term Starts 

20.10.17 Non Pupil Day 

23.10.17 Half Term Starts 

30.10.17 Return to School 

20.12.17 Last Day of Term 

02.01.18 Non Pupil Day 

03.01.18 Spring Term Starts 
 

 

Psalm 121 v8 

"The Lord shall preserve your going out and your coming in from this time forth and ever forevermore"   Friday 9th June 
2017 

 

 

Cont…... 

Dear Parents  

 

A busy four days with regular updates from the Isle of White on the School App. We 

are looking forward to the return of the Year 6s, after an excellent educational visit. 

We have also had Year 2 pupils out on mini-games at Melbourne. They represented 

the school well in attitude and in their competiveness;  they  came second. Well done 

Year 2! 

On Tuesday, pupils from Years 3, 4, and 5 are taking part in “ The Great Big Sing”. This 

is a wonderful opportunity for children who enjoy singing, but who are not able to 

commit to the Choir to enjoy taking part in a large music festival at The Cathedral.  We 

are joining other schools to rehearse some beautiful music on the theme of Prayer 

from 10.45am and then all are welcome to the event at 1.15pm which will end before 

3pm. If you are able to accompany us or have a DBS certificate with us, we would be 

grateful for your company as a large number of pupils are keen to take part. 

On Tuesday night, the Teaching and Learning Committee meets for this term. 

In the meantime in school, we will be preparing for Sports day and Year 1 and some of 

Year 2 will be having their phonic testing this week. The latter is done 1:1 with the 

same teacher for consistency.  

Hopefully the weather will be ideal and we will not need to reschedule Sports day. 

This year, our Year 6 writing is being moderated externally. This is something we are 

looking forward to, but have no control over when, so this will be happening on 

Sports afternoon. Worth mentioning as Miss Pool and Miss O’Toole may not be visi-

ble.   

This weekend sees the Spring Tea, and work in preparation for the Tender process for 

the summer build.  

It has been good to meet with parents this week as we prepare for transition across 

all years. A reminder that however hectic a schedule we all have, the door is always 

open for our core business of achieving the best  for our children. If you have any con-

cerns or anything you wish to discuss, I am always happy to see you!   

 

L Wiskin 

LETTERS SENT HOME 

 

Sports Day Arrangements 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/images/stories/cathedralschool/menus/Summer%20Term%202017.pdf


PTA NEWS 
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 PTA BALL - There is one table and a couple of spaces 

left  for the PTA Ball.     

 Please support the PTA by using the Easyfundraising link 
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk you register yourself,  
find your school , start shopping and the PTA/School reap 
the financial benefits. 

 Reminder of any Sainsburys’ Active Kids Vouchers to be 
handed in by 23rd June 2017. 

 The PTA has up to 100 white chair covers to hire, for de-
tails please contact  pta@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk 

 There are discounted Adventure Island tickets available 
to buy in the  school office.  

 We are looking for donations for the raffle and Silent 
Auction at our PTA Ball . 

Operation Orphan Child 

A member of my WI is the local collection point for this appeal 
for Operation Orphan. They are asking for children's coats; 
hats; gloves and scarves for any age. I am collecting on my 
friend's behalf and can arrange to meet in the playground. My 
email address is: pamelabrider@yahoo.com or send me a mes-
sage on the Good News Post. Thank you to those of you who 
have already donated.  http://www.operation-orphan.org/ 

Evening of Praise and Worship   

An Ecumenical Evening of Praise and Worship takes place on 
Wednesday 14th June at 8pm at Our Lady Immaculate R.C. 

Church, New London Road, Chelmsford, with a music group 
formed by Christians from all different Churches.  Refreshments 
will be served from 7.30pm.   Come as we continue to celebrate 

after Pentecost.  
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